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Research Analysis 

 

HB2751, as introduced, requires public high schools to offer at least one computer science 

course beginning with the 2024-2025 school year. Middle schools must offer instruction in 

exploratory computer science, and elementary schools must offer instruction in computer science 

basics. The courses must meet or exceed state standards.  

 

By June 30
th

 of each year, school districts must submit a report to the State Board of Education 

which includes: 

 Courses taught in each school, with course descriptions 

 The number and percentage of students who enrolled in the courses, disaggregated by 

gender, race, English language learner, grade level, and eligibility for free and reduced 

price lunch.  

 The number of computer science instructors at each school 

 

Lastly, the measure requires candidates in the teacher preparation system to receive instruction in 

computer science and computational thinking as it applies to student learning.  

 

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Consultation with the Oklahoma State Department of Education is currently ongoing to 

determine if the measure as written would result in a negative fiscal impact. 

 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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